
Mrs. R. Boyaji n 
6362 Sherwood Road 
Philadelphia, a. 19151 

Dear Mrs. Boyajian: 

April 16, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship \ 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #2 761 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


